From: Janet Fenby

Sent: 30 September 2021 13:55

To: Helen Stephenson

Subject: Re: NYM/2021/0632/AGRP - Hodgson Moor Farm

Afternoon,

No trees or shrub need to be removed.

The building will back onto our side of the adjoining woods.
Hope this answers your query .

Janet Fenby for D W Fenby

Sent from my iPhone

On 30 Sep 2021, at 12:22, Helen Stephenson wrote:

Dear Mr Fenby

| refer to the above agricultural notification which is currently under consideration and due
for determination tomorrow.

Although | have relatively few concerns in respect of the development, it has come to my
attention that the Authority’s Ecologist has requested a little bit of additional information in
relation to the possible need to remove trees and scrub in order to accommodate the
building. | apologise for this oversight but | would be grateful if you could confirm whether
any trees require removal and if so, would it be possible to propose their replacement
elsewhere on site using similar species?

| look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely
H. Stephenson

Mrs Helen Stephenson
Planning Officer, Development Management
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